TRANSMITTAL MEMO

TO: Bernard C. "Jack" Young, Council President

FROM: Peter Little, Executive Director

DATE: April 6, 2010

RE: Council Bill 10 - 0441



I am herein reporting on City Council Bill 10 - 0441 introduced by Council President, Bernard C. "Jack" Young at the request of Comptroller Joan M. Pratt for the Department of Real Estate.

The Baltimore City Parking Authority, Inc. reviewed the proposed legislation and determined that the sale of property, Block 7774A, Lot 009A would not create any parking issues, nor exacerbate any existing parking issues, in that area.

Based on the above comments, the Baltimore City Parking Authority, Inc. supports the passage of City Council Bill 10 - 0441.

